
WILLARD PK-2 
NEWSLETTER 

www.warrenschools.k12.oh.us 

Attached to this newsletter is the 

parent/teacher conference form for 

you to fill out and  return to the  

school office.            

Conferences will be held on: 

Tuesday, Nov 19   

Thursday, Nov 21  

4:00 pm — 7:00 pm each evening 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO      
SEEING YOU 

WILLARD PK-2 
MICHELLE CHIARO PRINCIPAL  

Wow!!  It is already November. So much has already been going 
on in the classrooms and so much to look forward to. The end of 
the first nine week grading period was October 18 which means 
that one fourth of your child’s learning opportunity for the year 
has already happened.  Our students in grades PK-2 have been 
working very hard and we anticipate the same for the rest of 
the school year! The students have accomplished a great deal 
during the first months of school and I hope that you see evidence of this 
learning from your child at home as you read together, play math games to-
gether or help your child with homework.  If you did not receive your child’s 
report card please call the school office at 330-675-8700 ext. 1001.  

Hope all of our parents will schedule a parent/teacher conference on either 
Tuesday, November 19 or Thursday, November 21 from 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm 
each evening. This is a great way to connect with your child’s teacher and to 
see the progress that your child is making.  During your conference time, the 
teacher will discuss your child’s  Reading Improvement Monitoring Plan and 
this will be implemented throughout the year.  We look forward to seeing and 
working with you.  

 

Michelle Chiaro 

PK-2 Principal 

Nov  4—Academic Awards 

Nov 5—NO SCHOOL, WAIVER DA Y 

Nov 11– Veteran’s Day Program 

Nov 13—Family Day, Grade 2 

Nov 14—Picture Make-Up Day 

Nov 18– 22—BOOK FAIR 

Nov 19 & 21— Parent/Teacher Conferences 

4:00—7:00 pm 

Nov 27—29—

Thanksgiving Break 

Dec 2—Students Return 

 

The Willard Veterans Day 
Program will be held 
on Monday, November 11  
at 10: 00 a.m. in the Willard   

Cafeteria.  Our second grade stu-
dents will be recognizing and  honor-
ing our military service members 
with American Patriotic Music.  
Please join us and help  honor our 
veterans.  

The Book Fair is coming to Willard the 
week of November 18-22!  It will also be 
open during the nights of conferences 

until 6:30 pm.   

Supper @ Willard 

Students enrolled at Willard PK-8 can receive a free supper immedi-

ately after school in the cafeteria Monday through Thursday at 

4:00 pm 

Bus riders must provide their own transportation home  if they choose to re-

main at Willard for supper.  

Just a reminder to please contact the school when a 

cell, home, or work number has changed. We need 

updated information so that we are able to reach  

someone in case of an emergency.  

Thank you! 



Kindergarten Color Days were a huge success!  Thank you for  dressing your chil-
dren in the color of the day! 
 

We are working on letter sounds and counting! 
 

Keep working at home on all Kindergarten Skills! 
 
Have a Wonderful Thanksgiving Holiday! 
 

The Kindergarten Team 
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For the continued safe-
ty of your child, all 
transportation changes 
require a note from a 
parent or legal guardi-

an. Please make sure that we 
have a current emergency 
form on file for your stu-
dent(s). Photo ID is required 
when picking up a student      
during the school day.  

It is very important that parents do 
not send their children to school prior 
to the designated breakfast time be-
cause this is not a supervised part of 

the day.  Students are permitted to 
enter the building at 9:05 am.   

We appreciate your help in this     
matter.  

The Willard Raider 

Pantry is  available  to 

provide additional 

food items to our stu-

dents and their fami-

lies. We appreciate 

the United Way of Trumbull 

County and the Second Har-

vest Food Bank for supporting 

our Willard families!  

EMERGENCY SITUATIONS 

At Willard PK-8 School, one of our top priorities is keeping your 

child safe. In the event of an emergency situation, your child will 

be kept with our staff until that situation is resolved. We 

understand that you are concerned about your child, and that 

these situations are scary, but we ask for your cooperation so that 

we can utilize our resources to care for our children. We will do 

our best in these situations to stay in contact with families 

through automated phone calls. If you are not receiving our 

automated phone calls, please make sure we have your correct 

phone number on file. If you have any questions regarding our 

procedures, please contact one of our administrators. 

Want to know more about Warren City Schools? Check us out at: 

www.warrencityschools.org 
You’ll find lots of helpful information including our calendar, lunch menu and academic updates! 


